NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, June 7, 2018
West Farm Mall, West Hartford
Present: Rob Melillo (presiding), Bill Scalise, Mark Hill, Corinne Byrne, Vicki Gustavson, Carol Wilkas and Wayne Theriault
1. Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne turned over the books to Carol Wilkas our newly elected treasurer.
2. Secretary’s Report:  No notes from the last meeting which was the planning meeting for STARS Celebration Day at Lincoln College of New England.
3. Microsoft Education Presentation:  Brandon from Microsoft presented MS office 365 which is a free program to compete with google school. More information can be found at education.microsoft.com which includes several programs which interact together to provide a high tech tool for education. Microsoft will be hosting an in-service every Tuesday this summer starting July 17 from 8:30 to 9:30 am in their store sites. Highlights include a digital hub, collaboration, grading/assignments, access on any device. This system includes professional learning communities, SWAY for digital story telling, and SKYPE for meetings. Other pieces are Office Lens, Learning Tools, Dictate, Read Aloud and Editor. They are also promoting MS ATLAS which is comparable to Chrome Books.
4. STARS:  STARS Celebration was a great success again this year with participation from Farmington, Windsor, Southington and West Hartford. Danbury could not participate as they had no school due to storm damage. Thanks again to all the volunteers that make this day such a success.
5. Election of Officers:  The following slate of officers was approved, President-Rob Melillo, Vice President-Corinne Byrne, Treasurer-Carol Wilkas, Secretary-Open, Conference Coordinator-Mark Hill. If any one is interested in the secretary position please contact Rob or I. 
Upcoming Meetings: September 20, 2018 will be the next meeting at ALTA in Southington.. If you would like to host a meeting please contact Rob melilr@danbury.k12.ct.us
